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The City of Coos Bay has hired Historic Theatre Consultants to perform a
market/feasibility study for the Egyptian Theatre Restoration Project. Historic Theatre
Consultants is located in Tucson AZ and owned by Herb Stratford. Historic Theatre
Consultants was one of four companies that responded to the city’s request for
qualifications. Mr. Stratford is in the process of collecting background information on the
theater from city staff and the Egyptian Theatre Preservation Association and will be
working in the community the week of March 19™. It is anticipated the study will be
completed by the first week of June. A public presentation of the study by Mr. Stratford
will be given at 5:30 p.m. June 13" in the Coos Bay Downtown Fire Hall conference room,
450 Elrod Avenue.

The Egyptian Theatre Preservation
Association is inviting the public to
celebrate St. Patrick’s Day with them
on Saturday, March 17™. The movie
will be Darby O’Gill and the Little
People and begins at 7 p.m. at
Broadway Hall (next door to Shark
Bites Café). Admission is $10 for
adults and $6 for children.
Admission includes a free beverage
and popcorn.  Bring family and
friends for a fun evening and
support restoration of the theatre.

A touch O'Blarney... o heap 0'Magic and
AUGHTER!

For information about upcoming
events, membership, volunteering,
fundraising and donations s
available by contacting the Egyptian
Theatre Preservation Association at
541-269-8650 or the office at 255
North Broadway, Coos Bay, Oregon
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